
Friday Updates 
December 6, 2024 
 
Seacoast Area Firefighters Toy Drive  
 
Seacoast Area Firefighters, including members of the Durham Professional Firefighters 
Association (DPFFA), are busily preparing for the collection of donations to be 
distributed to families in need.   
 
All donations are appreciated, and the areas of greatest need are:   
~ New, unwrapped toys (for ages newborn and up). 
~ Gift cards. 
~ Monetary donations.  Please make checks payable to the Durham Professional 
Firefighter’s Association and include “Toy Bank” in the memo of your check. Checks 
may be mailed to the DPFFA at 51 College Road, Durham, NH 03824.   
 
We are thankful to partner with M&T Bank on Main Street, Hannaford, Town Hall, and 
the Durham Library for hosting drop off locations. Donations may also be dropped off at 
the Durham Fire Station at 51 College Rd in Durham. For community partners who may 
wish to host a donation box or to submit a request for assistance (please follow this link: 
https://forms.gle/WGYS2RFWCqKENkkMA), contact Firefighter Robert Rosselli of the 
Durham Fire Department by email Robert.rosselli@unh.edu or by phone (603) 868-5531 
or (603) 862-1426.   
 
Please see https://www.facebook.com/SeacoastToyBank/ for further information.  
Donations from the local drive will be distributed to under-resourced families in the 
Oyster River School District with any remaining donations being sent to other 
communities that need assistance.   
 
Thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity. 
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